

April 8, 2022

West Tisbury Conservation Commission PO Box 278, 2nd Floor West Tisbury, MA 02575

Dear Commissioners,

Sheriff's Meadow Foundation wishes to hold our annual summer event at our Nat's Farm South Pasture property over which the Town holds a conservation restriction. The event will be held on Monday July 18th from 5:30-9:30 pm. Misty Meadows Equine Learning Center, who leases the property from us, will be hosting the event. Parking will be provided in the pasture. SMF will hire a police officer to manage the traffic. There will be 2-3 tents erected on site for the eventand removed the day after. Trash and recycling will be provided and SMF staff will ensure the property is cleaned up after the event. Porta-potties will be delivered to the site the day before the event and removed the day after.

Please let us know if you have any questions or see any conflicts with the Conservation Restriction.

Thank you very much for your consideration.

Adam Moore

Sincerely,

Executive Director

